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Center for LNG Statement on the Energy Permitting Reform Act of 2024  

 

(Washington, D.C.) – The Center for LNG (CLNG) issued the following statement in reaction to 

Senators Manchin and Barrasso introducing the Energy Permitting Reform Act of 2024.   

 

Charlie Riedl, CLNG Executive Director, said: 

 

“The Energy Permitting Reform Act of 2024 includes important provisions to provide 

regulatory certainty for large-scale U.S. LNG export facilities, ensures fact-based decision-

making on future studies by the Department of Energy (DOE) around the economic and 

climate benefits of continued U.S. LNG exports, and incentivizes investments in U.S. 

infrastructure that are vital to our national interests and global climate goals.   

 

“This legislation would permanently end the Department of Energy’s devastating pause on 
U.S. LNG export authorizations and unlock more of the benefits of U.S. LNG exports at 

home and around the globe.   

 

Visit CLNG’s website for more information on how the U.S. LNG export authorization pause is 

impacting our economy, our allies, and the climate.  

 

 

-CLNG- 

The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) advocates for public policies that advance the use of 

liquefied natural gas (LNG) in the United States, and its export internationally. A committee of the Natural 

Gas Supply Association (NGSA), CLNG represents the full LNG value chain, including large-scale LNG export 

facilities in the United States, shippers, and multinational developers, providing it with unique insight into 

the ways in which the vast potential of this abundant, clean and versatile fuel can be fully realized. For 

more information, please visit www.lngfacts.org. 
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